









November 20, 2023

City of Crossville Planning Commission Crossville City Hall 392 N. Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

RE: Setback Variance

Dear Planning Commission Members,

Flynn Sign Co., Inc. desires to make improvements to our facility at 85 Burnett Street that includes a carport/patio type structure on the West side of the building.

We are respectfully requesting a variance granting a zero setback to construct a lean-to roof, concrete pad, and place landscaping up to the adjoining property line.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Tom Flynn – President

Flynn Sign Co., Inc.